# **REFERENCES**

## **Primary Sources**

### **Brisbane City Archives**

Minutes of the 721st Meeting of Brisbane City Council, 10 September 1935.

Minutes of the 1,386<sup>th</sup> Meeting of Brisbane City Council, 17 September 1946.

## **Newspapers and periodicals**

'Hornibrook Highway Bus Service,' The Telegraph, 1 August 1935, p. 8.

'Tenders,' *The Architectural and Building Journal of Queensland* 14, no. 159 (September 1935), p. 22.

'Hornibrook Highway Bus Service,' Daily Standard, 2 October 1935, p. 8;

'Brisbane to Redcliffe via Highway,' The Telegraph, 2 October 1935, p. 15;

'Train and Bus Service,' The Courier Mail, 3 October 1935, p. 20.

'Hornibrook Highway Bus Service,' Daily Standard, 2 October 1935, p. 8.

'News in Brief,' The Courier Mail, 5 January 1937, p. 15.

'Across the Bay by Motor Bus,' The Queenslander, 27 July 1938, p. 10.

### **Secondary Sources**

#### **Books**

Cuffley, Peter, *Australian Houses of the Twenties & Thirties*, Second Edition (Knoxfield: VIC: The Five Mile Press, 1993).

Daele, Patrick van, and Lumby, Roy, *Art Deco in Australia: A Spirit of Progress* (Sydney, NSW: Craftsman House, 1997).

Watson, Don, and McKay, Judith, *A Directory of Queensland Architects up to 1940* (Brisbane: University of Queensland Library, 1984).

Wilson, Kimberley (ed.), *Brisbane Art Deco: Stories of our Built Heritage* (Brisbane, QLD: Jubilee Studio, 2015),

#### **Articles and chapters**

Cominos, Iona, 'Hornibrook Highway Bridge, Brighton' in Wilson, Kimberley (ed.), *Brisbane Art Deco: Stories of our Built Heritage* (Brisbane, QLD: Jubilee Studio, 2015).

Duran, Shane, 'Archerfield Airport Administration Building, Archerfield' in Wilson, Kimberley (ed.), Brisbane Art Deco: Stories of our Built Heritage (Brisbane, QLD: Jubilee Studio, 2015).

SECURITY LABEL: OFFICIAL

